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- RE: Frosh, currently interviewing coords, applications for many positions in the
VP Social portfolio have been extended

Personal
- I’m excited to begin my term as an Arts Senator on May 1st!
- Alex, Chip and I have met with the incoming Arts Reps a few times now and are

currently in the transition process with them
- Continuing with my term on Board of Directors over the summer

Thank you so much to the SSMU executive, the dias, and my fellow councillors for such
an engaging and collaborative year on Legislative Council! Congratulations to those who
are graduating, and to everyone returning to campus next year, I look forward to
hopefully working with you in some capacity again soon.

Respectfully Submitted,
Paige Collins, Arts Representative to SSMU


